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Dear Members, 

 

BCA Request - Adopt Similar Support Measures For Private Construction 

Contracts Due To Covid-19 Events 

 

The Government has extended additional support measures for existing public 

sector projects. BCA will like to seek the strong support from members of REDAS 

to join the Government in leaning forward to help the supply chain in the built 

environment sector during this period by adopting similar support measures for 

the private construction contracts 

 

Attached please find BCA’s letter to REDAS which provides more details on the 

additional support measures. For clarification, you may contact the following 

officers from BCA.  

 

Name DID Email 

Mr Clive Poh  6804 4570  
BCA_PPD@bca.gov.sg Ms Lee Huixian  6804 4569 

Mr Wong Kwan Kit  6804 4520 

 

 

Thank you 

With Best Regards 

Chua Geok Lee 

 

 

REDAS Secretariat | Tel : +65 6336 6655 | Fax : +65 6337 2217 | Email : 

redas_secretariat@redas.com 
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